
NOTICE! Input deadline for the September Issue has been extended!

Due to the number of QST NFL contributors directly involved in Emergency Communications for 
Hurricane Idalia, I am extending the deadline for input for the September issue until Wednesday, 
September 6th. Expect the September issue to be posted online on September 8th.

If you have input, or additional storm-related input, please share it with the section.

73,
Marty Brown, N4GL
Editor, QST NFL
n4gl.marty@gmail.com
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